
Birches First School Gold Stars 24/5/2021                                                         

Reception 
Coby U 

Coby has been trying extra hard to extend 
his challenges in class. He has made great 
improvements with his handwriting skills 
and super choices throughout the day. 

Year One 
Poppy W 

Poppy for following the Golden Rules and 
always being polite in class. 

Year Two 
Annabelle  

A huge improvement in confidence in all 
subjects. A big well done! We know you can 
do it!  

Year Three 
Esmae H 

Esmae has shown a massive improvement 
in her work ethic this week and has 
consistently followed our golden rule ‘We 
are polite’.  

Year Four 
David A 

David is doing well in class – he listens to 
input carefully and works hard to apply his 
learning. David participates in class 
discussions and thinks carefully about his 
answers.  

 

 

Class of the Week: 4 


